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Vehicle burglaries probed in Atchison
(KAIR)--Lock the doors of your vehicles and leave no valuables inside.

That advice comes as another vehicle burglary is reported in Atchison.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, a wallet and gym
bag were are the latest items reported stolen.

The crime occurred sometime Sunday night while the vehicle was parked in the
1100 block of Unity Street.

The reported theft comes as similar crimes remain under investigation, including
two that occurred over the past week.

That includes one in the 1200 block of Kearney Street, overnight Saturday, with a
backpack, containing tools, a PlayStation, cologne, and change, taken from the
parked vehicle.

Another theft occurred sometime Thursday night, with a vehicle parked in the
700 block of North 11th targeted. Taken in that crime was a ring and cash.

Anyone with information related to any of the cases should contact Atchison
Police at 913-367-4323.
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